
Dear Parents  
 
We have been working hard to create an awesome experience for our students, and are very 
excited to offer a replacement to Summer camp. We want to provide as much of a camp 
experience to the students as possible, and continue to follow and be mindful of the CDC 
guidelines.  Please note that the list outlined may change, but you will be notified if they do. 
Health and safety are our top priority and we're doing everything that we can to make sure our 
students have an amazing time at what we are calling “Fort Thomas Summer Get away”.  
Thank you for your flexibility and support.  If you have any questions please contact Kyle 
Chambers or Aaron Barnett. 
 

- Masks will be worn during car rides 
- Volunteers that are cooking will wear masks and gloves.  Volunteers will be individually 

plating each meal. 
- No PDA 
- We will clean the kitchen before and after use.  
- Beds will be placed 6 feet apart and placed so that students will sleep head to toe 
- During large group teaching and worship students will be 6 feet apart  
- Take temperatures of each student every day.  
- No sharing of personal belongs  
- Wash hands before every meal, after every activity  
- Provide soap and hand sanitizer 
- Wipe down common room tables 
- Provide individual disposable drinks and snacks 
- Prioritize outdoor activities  
- Will have designated covid-19 point of contact  
- Will train volunteers and campers of precautions 
- We will post signs that will educate on COVID-19 and encourage good hygiene 

 
 
This list above was considered concerning the CDC guidelines for overnight camps and 
activities.  You can find the information at the following Link. ​CDC Youth and Summer Camp 
 
 
 
 

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/community/schools-childcare/summer-camps.html

